30TH BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES CITY OF STAMFORD

President
MATTHEW QUINONES
Clerk of the Board
SUSAN NABEL

Majority Leader RODNEY PRATT Minority Leader MARY L. FEDELI

RESOLUTION NO. 3924 APPROVING A NEW ADMINISTRATIVE FEE FOR POLICE VEHICLES USED TO PROVIDE POLICE EXTRA DUTY SERVICES

WHEREAS, it has been determined that it is in the best interests of the City of Stamford to charge a fee associated with police extra duty services to cover the cost of services;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Representatives hereby approves a fee of Twenty-Five Dollars (\$25.00) per hour for each police vehicle that is assigned to a police extra duty assignment. Such fee shall be in addition to the existing extra duty administrative fee.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this fee shall take effect on January 1, 2019.

This resolution was approved by a machine vote of 28-5-4 at the regular monthly meeting of the 30th Board of Representatives held on December 3, 2018.

Matthew Quinones, President 30th Board of Representatives

Susan Nabel, Clerk

30th Board of Representatives

1. Nebel

cc: Mayor David R. Martin

Thomas Madden, Director of Economic Development

Kathryn Emmett, Esq., Law Department

Lyda Ruijter, Town & City Clerk

Jay Fountain, Director of OPM

Mark McGrath, Director of Operations

Michael Handler, Director of Administration

Ted Jankowski, Director of Public Safety, Health & Welfare

Captain Jon Fontneau, Stamford Police Department